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Dear Parents and Carers, 
Welcome back to the final term this academic year. The year seems to have flown by but there is still much to 
learn and experience.  
The whole school community had a very productive inset day last week. Governors, teachers and support staff 
joined together to evaluate our progress over the past year. I will shortly be sending you a parent questionnaire 
and I would appreciate you taking a few moments to complete it. We value your feedback and suggestions so 
please do take the time to help us improve our school. 
Family day is almost upon us so please look out for letters and notices coming out from FOBSA. 
Kind regards 
Miss K. Aldred 
                                             

 

Summer weather 

Finally the summer seems to have arrived! Please ensure 
your child has a named sunhat, sunscreen applied before 
school and fresh water every day. 
 

Garden Sale 
Year 2 will be selling our bumper radish crop on Friday 

afternoon. We have been overwhelmed by our growing 
success so have decided to sell some of them and plough 

any funds raised, back into the allotment area. 
There will be an opportunity to see the allotment on family 

day, when the children will be offering tours and selling 
their produce and crops! 

Radishes will be 50p a bunch and all monies raised will be 
used to buy new plants and equipment. 

 
Dates for your Diaries 

 
 
23/6/17 – FOBSA Film Night 
29/6/17 – Mufti Day (see FOBSA note) 
30/6/17 –Year 2 School Trip  
 
7/7/17- Annual reports to parents  
10/7/17- Open afternoon 3.15-5.30  
12/7/17- Family day (Sports day)  
17/7/17 – Year 2 Leavers Disco  
 
21/7/17 – Final Assembly School closes at 
2.00pm 

 

Spruce up Day 
We are holding a ‘Spruce up day’ on Saturday 

1st July. We will be gardening, weeding, 
painting and generally tidying up around the 
school grounds. If you are able to spare a few 

hours please do come along and help.  
09.30-3.00pm 

Please bring your own tools, tea and biscuits 
will be provided  

 

 
Tesco Bags of Help  

There is still time to drop your token in our box at Tesco 
stores around the Camberley area. 

If we collect the most tokens we will receive the full £5000 
grant. This will mean we can renovate the wild area of our 
garden allowing all children access, seating for a class and 

new opportunities to take learning outdoors. 
You may need to ask for your token in store so please keep 
‘collecting and dropping’ them in our box until the end of 

June. 
 

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/

